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Comments received from public consultation on good 
pharmacovigilance practices (GVP) 
Module IX Addendum I –Methodological Aspects of Signal Detection from  
Spontaneous Reports of Suspected Adverse Reactions  

The draft of this module was released for public consultation between 8 August 2016 and 14 October 
2016. The module has been revised, taking the comments received into account.  

Those who participated in the public consultation were asked to submit comments using a specific 
template.  

The comments received are published, identifying the sender’s organisation (but not name). Where a 
sender has submitted comments as an individual, the sender’s name is published. 

The European Medicines Agency thanks all those who participated in the public consultation 
for their contributions. 










































































































